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March 1, 2019 

Hello Friends! 

It's hard to believe it is already March! Looking ahead on the calendar, there are so many 
exciting events for our ministry, from the Luke 14 Party to our Kenya Mission Trip to Camp 
Celebrate! It seems like everything is happening all at once! 

Preparations for our Luke 14 Party are moving at a rapid pace! We have already opened 
registration and will be sending out invitations next week! There is an incredible group of leaders 
working to help us get ready to explore "The Wonders of Creation," and we've been blessed 
with the support of a pair of talented artists whose work will be shared at our party. It always 
amazes me how God brings everything together for an amazing party! 

This month, I'd like to focus our prayers on the Party and the preparations. As you approach the 
Lord in prayer, please remember: 

Our Guests  
Our guests are the reason we hold our party, and the ones we pray will benefit from it the most. 
Over the years, we have been able to touch thousands of lives through this event! As you pray, 
please ask God to bring the guests he wants to our party, so we may be HIS hands and feet 
and bless those that HE knows need to see His love in action. 

Our Volunteers  
This party would not be possible without the help and support of hundreds of volunteers. We are 
blessed this year to have two groups of volunteers attending who want to throw Luke 14 Parties 
at their churches! Ask God to bless all of our volunteers, and to reveal himself through the 
guests they serve. Pray further that our visiting churches will see the benefits of disability 
ministry and feel empowered as they take our vision to their communities! 

Our Leadership  
This year we were able to assemble our largest leadership team ever, with 27 people working to 
plan and carry out this event. We have been blessed by the unique perspectives brought by 
new members and the wisdom and innovation of our old hands! As you pray, ask God to 
continue to bless our leadership with new ideas to make our party better, and to bless the hands 
that are doing HIS work. 



We would love for you to join us on April 5 & 6, 2019, for the Luke 14 Party! Whether you are 
coming as a guest or a volunteer, I know you will be blessed beyond your wildest dreams by this 
amazing experience! If you'd like more information, visit our website at www.luke14.net. 

In Christ, 

Darlene 

 


